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 Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners to Host 

Public Demonstration for New Voting Equipment  
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. (June 14, 2017) – Several certified election system 

vendors will be demonstrating their newest, state of the art voting systems 

at two public demonstrations hosted by the Kansas City Board of Election 

Commissioners (KCEB). KCEB is slated to purchase all new voting equipment 

by the end of 2017. The public is invited to attend and participate in this 

selection process by utilizing the voting systems and providing their 

feedback.   

 

The demonstrations will be held on Tuesday, June 20th from 1 p.m. to 5 

p.m., at the KCEB Training Center, in Suite 610 (west side of the building), 

inside Union Station and on Wednesday, June 21st, from 5 p.m. to 8 p.m., at 

Paseo Academy. This is an opportunity for members of the public to help 

decide which voting system will best service the voters of Kansas City, MO.   

 

 

Kansas City Board of Election Commissioners 

30 W. Pershing Road, Suite 2800, Kansas City, MO 64108 

Follow KCEB on:  

 

https://www.facebook.com/Kansas-City-Board-of-Election-Commissioners-206021713529/
https://twitter.com/KCElectionBd
https://www.linkedin.com/company/kansas-city-board-of-election-commissioners

